Enprotec | Hibb:

April 5, 2023

City of Breckenridge

105 N. Rose Avenue

Breckenridge, Texas 76424

Attn: Cynthia Northrop; City Manager

Re:  Lift Station 4 Rehabilitation 1
City of Breckenridge
Recommendation of Project Acceptance

Dear Cynthia:

To the best of my knowledge, information, and belief, the referenced project is complete in accordance with
the approved Contract Documents, Drawings, Technical Specifications, and Change Orders. The date of
substantial completion was February 13, 2023. The Contractor warranties the work for a period of 1 year
from the date of Substantial Completion. The Contractor has provided the closeout documents outlined in
the Contract Documents.

In accordance with the Contract Documents, final project acceptance and release of retainage funds is
recommended at this time.

Sincerely,

Enprotec / Hibbs & Todd, Inc.

i

Leroy Arce, PE
LA/

Attachments: Closeout Documents Provided by Contractor

c: Diane Latham, City of Breckenridge
Sage Diller, eHT
Project File: 8170
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